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The Antelope Valley Integrated Regional Water Management Plan (IRWMP), also known as The AV Water Plan, is 

a multi-county collaboration effort developed to address regional concerns about water supply reliability, water 

quality, flood protection, environmental resources and land use management in the Antelope Valley. 

Antelope Valley Integrated Regional Water Management Plan (IRWMP)

Urban Water Management Plan

In 1983, the California Legislature enacted the Urban Water Management Planning Act (AB 797; Water Code, 

Division 6, Part 2.6, Section 10610-10656). This Act requires water suppliers serving more than 3,000 customers or 

providing more than 3,000 acre-feet of water annually to prepare an Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) to 

promote water demand management and efficient water use. The UWMP is designed to provide an effective 

management and planning tool for water agencies throughout California. It allows for a succinct summary of an 

agency’s water supplies, demands and plans to ensure future reliability. It also encourages the efficient 

management of water supplies by requiring a discussion of potential water transfers and exchanges, desalination 

and recycled water opportunities. The UWMP shall be updated at least once every five years, in calendar years 

ending in 5 and zero.

As the governing body of the Los Angeles County Waterworks Districts, a public hearing will be held on October 

25, 2016, at 9:30 a.m., in Room 381, Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration, 500 West Temple Street, Los Angeles, 

California, 90012, in the matter of adopting the 2015 Urban Water Management Plans for the Los Angeles County 

Waterworks Districts. The Board of Supervisors will consider and may approve the Plans as recommended by the 

Director of Public Works. For further information regarding this matter, please call (626) 300-3313. All comments on 

the 2015 UWMP can be sent to NReppuhn@dpw.lacounty.gov.

2015

Draft - District 40 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) 2015

Draft - District 29 and Marina Del Rey Water System Urban Water Management Plan 2015

2010

Antelope Valley Integrated Urban Water Management Plan (IUWMP) 2010

District 29 and Marina Del Rey Water System Urban Water Management Plan 2010

2005

Antelope Valley Integrated Urban Water Management Plan (IUWMP) 2005

District 29 and Marina Del Rey Water System Urban Water Management Plan 2005
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